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November 1, 2017 

 

Mr. Morris Woodruff 

Secretary 

Missouri Public Service Commission 

PO Box 360 

Jefferson City, MO 65102 

 

 

RE: Broadview Networks, Inc.’s Notice to Detariff its Telecommunications Services 

Pursuant to VAMS 392.461 

 

Dear Mr. Woodruff: 

 

 Broadview Networks, Inc. (“Broadview”) hereby provides notice to the Public Service 

Commission (“Commission”) of its election to be exempt from any requirement to file or maintain 

with the Commission any tariff or schedule of rates pursuant to VAMS 392.461(2). 

 

 Broadview’s election is effective November 8, 2017, and after that date Broadview will post 

its Price List on its corporate website. The Price List can be found at 

http://corporate.broadviewnet.com/CustomerCenter/TariffsRates-States.asp.  

 

 Broadview specifically requests to detariff the following tariffs: 

 

- Missouri Basic Local Exchange Telecommunications Tariff, M.P.S.C. Tariff No. 2. 

- Missouri Telecommunications Tariff, M.P.S.C. No. 1 (IXC) 

 

 Should you have any questions regarding this notice please feel free to contact me.   
 

   

      Sincerely, 

 

        

 

Nicole Winters 

Counsel  

 

 

 


